
	

FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	 		

Pinnacle	Midstream	II	Announces	a	New-Build	Natural	Gas	Gathering	and		
Compression	System	in	the	Prolific	Midland	Basin	

• The	new	Pinnacle	Dos	Picos	Gathering	System	is	supported	by	a	substan:al	long-term	
acreage	dedica:on	from	DoublePoint	Energy,	LLC.	

• Dos	Picos	is	designed	to	support	the	high-volume	drilling	and	comple:on	techniques	
associated	with	modern	mul:well	pads,	with	capacity	and	capabili:es	that	are	easily	
expandable.	

HOUSTON	 –	 December	 15,	 2020	 –	 Pinnacle	Midstream	 II,	 LLC	 (“Pinnacle”)	 announced	 today	
that	the	company	has	entered	into	a	15-year	gas	gathering,	processing	and	purchase	agreement	
with	 DoublePoint	 Energy,	 LLC	 (“DoublePoint”),	 pursuant	 to	 which	 DoublePoint	 agreed	 to	
dedicate	 certain	 of	 its	 leasehold	 acreage	 related	 to	 natural	 gas	 producHon	 to	 Pinnacle.	 The	
agreement	anchors	Pinnacle’s	greenfield	build	of	a	new	natural	gas	gathering	and	compression	
system	in	the	Midland	Basin.	The	Pinnacle	Dos	Picos	Gathering	System	is	expected	to	come	into	
service	 in	 the	second	quarter	of	2021	and	supports	 the	extensive	mulHwell	pad	development	
taking	place	in	the	Midland	Basin,	one	of	the	most	prolific	producHon	areas	in	North	America.		

IniHally	 the	 Pinnacle	 Dos	 Picos	 Gathering	 System	will	 service	Midland,	MarHn	 and	 Glasscock	
counHes.	 Future	 expansions	 are	 planned	 as	 producer	 acHvity	 conHnues	 to	 increase.	 The	
Pinnacle	 Dos	 Picos	 Gathering	 System	 will	 give	 producers	 access	 to	 the	 industry’s	 newest	
gathering	 and	 compression	 engineering	 technologies	 that	 are	 designed	 to	 accommodate	 the	
high	volumes	associated	with	mulHwell	pad	development	and	centralized	drilling	campaigns.		

“We	are	extremely	excited	 to	have	 the	opportunity	 to	 team	up	with	DoublePoint,	one	of	 the	
region’s	premier	and	most	acHve	producers,”	 said	Pinnacle	Midstream	 II	CEO	 J.	Greg	Sargent.	
“DoublePoint	has	some	of	 the	best	and	proven	acreage	 in	 the	basin.	We	believe	the	Pinnacle	
Dos	Picos	System’s	strategic	 locaHon	will	be	a	game	changer	 for	DoublePoint	and	many	other	
producers	operaHng	in	the	Midland	Basin.”	

The	Pinnacle	Dos	Picos	Gathering	System	was	designed	with	expansion	in	mind.	The	system	is	
engineered	for	top-of-class	runHme	that	will	handle	the	increasing	volumes	of	hydrocarbons	the	
region’s	extensive	exisHng	and	undeveloped	formaHons	are	expected	to	generate.		
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Pinnacle	 has	 ready	 access	 to	 the	 capital	 required	 to	 align	 the	 gathering	 and	 compression	
infrastructure	 in	 the	 basin	 with	 the	 demands	 of	 producers	 that	 are	 conHnuously	 developing	
mulHple	benches.	Pinnacle	is	engaged	in	discussions	with	other	producers	regarding	addiHonal	
dedicaHons	and	services.		

Pinnacle	Midstream	II,	LLC	is	backed	by	growth	capital	from	management	and	Energy	Spectrum	
Capital.		“We	are	very	excited	about	Pinnacle’s	Dos	Picos	System,”	said	Energy	Spectrum	Partner	
Mike	 Mayon.	 “The	 Pinnacle	 team’s	 proven	 ability	 to	 plan	 and	 execute	 on	 midstream	
infrastructure	projects	 that	anHcipate	 their	 customers’	 criHcal	needs	 is	 second	 to	none	 in	 the	
industry.	We	are	very	happy	to	be	a	proud	partner	in	Pinnacle’s	ongoing	successes.”	

Pinnacle	Dos	Picos	System	Details	
The	iniHal	system	will	consist	of	more	than	50	miles	of	primarily	16-inch	low-	and	high-pressure	
gas	 gathering	mainlines,	 compression	 faciliHes	 and	 access	 to	mulHple	 in-basin	 gas	 processing	
opHons	providing	producer	opHonality	to	deliver	product	to	mulHple	markets.	The	system	will	
allow	 for	 rapid	expansion	with	 the	addiHon	of	 further	gathering	and	 compression	 faciliHes	as	
necessary.	

Advisors	
Kirkland	&	Ellis	 LLP	 served	 as	 legal	 counsel	 to	 Pinnacle,	 and	DoublePoint	was	 represented	by	
Thompson	&	Knight	LLP.	

About	Pinnacle	Midstream	II,	LLC	
Pinnacle	 Midstream	 II,	 LLC	 is	 an	 independent	 midstream	 energy	 company	 headquartered	 in	
Houston,	Texas.	The	company	is	a	leader	in	natural	gas	services	throughout	the	Midland	Basin.	
Pinnacle	is	supported	by	a	significant	equity	commitment	from	Energy	Spectrum	Partners	VIII	LP	
and	Pinnacle	management.	For	more	informaHon,	please	visit	www.pinnaclemidstream.com.	

About	Energy	Spectrum	Capital	
Founded	 in	 1995,	 Energy	 Spectrum	 Capital	 is	 a	 Dallas,	 Texas-based	 venture	 capital	 firm	 that	
makes	 direct	 investments	 in	 well-managed,	 lower-middle-market	 companies	 that	 acquire,	
develop	 and	 operate	 energy	 infrastructure	 assets	 in	 North	 America.	 Since	 incepHon,	 Energy	
Spectrum	 has	 raised	 more	 than	 $4.5	 billion	 of	 equity	 capital	 across	 eight	 funds.	 For	 more	
informaHon,	please	visit	www.energyspectrum.com. 

About	DoublePoint	Energy,	LLC	
DoublePoint,	headquartered	in	Fort	Worth,	Texas,	is	led	by	the	Double	Eagle	management	team.	
The	team	has	a	 long	commercial	track	record	and	 is	well	established	as	a	premier	operator	 in	
the	Permian	Basin.	DoublePoint	currently	holds	more	than	95,000	net	acres	in	the	core	of	the	
Midland	Basin.		
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PINNACLE	MEDIA	CONTACT:	
Drew	Ward	
Chief	Commercial	Officer	
713-751-2352	
dward@pinnaclemidstream.com		

DOUBLEPOINT	MEDIA	CONTACT:	
Patrick	Leach	
Corporate	Development	
817-840-5482	
investorrelaHons@depermian.com	
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